

Dear WBC

I am extremely distressed about the new plans. Myself and my family bought our first home on January and if we had any idea what was going to happen we defiantly would not of even thought about moving to the area. Our house we bought will dramatically drop in value leaving us in negative equity. Nothing was shown up on the survey for this. The flyover is going to be behind our house which is an awful thought with noise, pollution and it's not going to be a safe area for our son to play in and future family. I am completely against the plans and when it goes ahead we are going to be in a struggle financially with the drop in value.

Can you please take mine and my families thoughts into consideration.

Thank you.